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Dear Parent and Student  
 
We hope that this letter finds you all well during these unprecedented times. 

 
We are contacting you, to try and reassure you with the next steps of your educational journey.  If 
you have any concerns whatsoever about September 2020 and this is regardless of whether you 
are returning to the Sixth Form or studying elsewhere. We are still here to help you! 

 
If you have a concern and you are continuing in the Sixth Form, please contact us via email, 
SKA_Sixth Form.  Alternatively Miss Tyler is on hand to support with any college, apprenticeship 

application or career guidance, contact her via email ltyler@skegnessacademy.org. 
 
To view and purchase uniform from our new supplier, Nationwide School Uniforms (based in 

Spilsby), please go to the following website https://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/school-
uniform/secondary-school/skegness-academy/ . If you are experiencing any financial issues with 
purchasing the uniform, please contact the Sixth Form team.  
 

The prices are competitive, snap shot is as follows – 
 

 Sixth Form Jumper -  Size 32”, Price £13.00 up to a Size 44”, Price £17.00 

 Sixth Form Tie -  Price £3.70 

 School Skirt – Size 22”, Price £15.00 up to a Size 38”, Price £19.50 
 
Our full Sixth Form Uniform Policy is listed below.  
 

Sixth Form Boys: 
 

 Mid grey V-neck jumper. 

 White short or long sleeve shirt. 

 Academy Sixth Form tie. 

 Black trousers. 

 Black or grey socks. 

 Black sensible shoes. 
 
 
 

 

Sixth Form Girls: 
 

 Mid grey V-neck jumper. 

 White short or long sleeve blouse. 

 Academy tie. 

 Black trousers or "badged" skirt. The 
skirt should sit no more than 5cm 

above the knee. 

 Black or grey socks with trousers or 
white socks, black or neutral tights 
with skirts. 

 Black sensible shoes. 
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For students who study OCR Sport (Cert and Ext Cert) black shorts / tracksuit bottoms, trainers 
and football boots are required.  Sportswear tops will be purchased from the Academy. For any 
students studying the Triple Sport option, your uniform will be purchased through the Sport 

Department, once you have had your placed confirmed on the course. 
 
Please remember that the Sixth Form bridging work is accessible via the Skegness Academy 

website. After choosing the heading ‘Our Academy’, you then choose the Sixth Form option, it will 
indicate ‘Year 11 bridging work to Sixth Form’.  Please ensure that you are accessing the subjects 
you have chosen for September, this work will be invaluable for your start in Sixth Form.  If you 

have considered your options and would like to change any, please contact us via email, 
SKA_Sixth Form and we will look into this.   
 
Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                  
 
Mrs L Oldfield                                                      Miss K Langdale 

Senior Assistant Principal                                Head of Sixth Form  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


